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Recruitment rally of Army postponed

The Army recruitment board has rescheduled its recruitment rally at
Khasa, scheduled for October 1. In a press note issued by the Army
recruitment board, officials have cited the prevailing situation at the
border for rescheduling the recruitment rally. The officials stated that the
new dates of the rally would be announced at a later date.


